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Subject: EU funds paid to Hungary in 2023

Since December 2022, the Commission has frozen a significant part of EU funds to Hungary because 
of systemic corruption, rule of law deficiencies and fundamental rights violations in that country. While 
Hungary’s Recovery and Resilience Fund and all funds managed under the Common Provisions 
Regulation are currently being withheld, subsidies from other EU funds continue to be paid out. In 
particular, funding from the previous multiannual financial framework is still being paid.

What amount of EU funds has been paid to Hungary since January 2023 and from which budget 
lines?
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